
DONATIONS NEEDED  

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the 

programs inside the Lighthouse Youth 

Center may be canceled ….. but our 

ministry is not.  To help our Lighthouse 

youth during this time we are:  

 Providing food and supplies to  

families in need  

 Staying in contact with our youth 

through technology to assist with 

their needs  

 Shining the Light and Love of Jesus 

Christ to the Oxford Area youth  

HOW YOU CAN HELP? 

We are currently in need of: 
 

Non-Perishable Groceries 

Paper Products 
 

Any grocery items that you feel a 
family would be blessed by would 

be beneficial to us during this time. 
Our goal is to provide food and  

supplies to our families each week.   
 

 If you have any questions,  

please contact  Amy Perkins,  

Program and Volunteer Coordinator at: 

amy@oxfordlighthouse.org  

Donations can be  
dropped off at the  

Lighthouse Youth Center  
(245 Commerce St., Oxford PA)  

during these donation hours: 

If you are unable to drop off your  
donation during these hours please 
contact  Amy Perkins, Program and 

Volunteer Coordinator at: 
amy@oxfordlighthouse.org  

Mondays 
Tuesdays 

Wednesdays  
From 9am—12pm  


